
The purpose of this SSPP is to ensure the systematic 
implementation of the MATA Trolley System Safety Policy and 
introduce safety processes where they are necessary to achieve 
assurance. MATA Trolley continues to develop and carry out plans 
and initiatives to improve the quality of the MATA Trolley safety 
management process. 

The SSPP is reviewed annually to comply with 49 CFR 659, the 
State Safety Oversight Agency’s Program Standard and 
Procedures (SSPS) and MATA Trolley internal safety and security 
goals and objectives. 
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